100th Day of
School Celebration!
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Dear Parents, 
On Tuesday, February 18th, Kindergarten will be celebrating the “100th day of school.”  Since September, they have been counting how many days they have been in school and they will be celebrating the special day by doing various related activities.

The students are asked to bring in “100 items” to share.  Some possible ideas for collections are: 100 pennies, 100 stamps, 100 jellybeans etc.  The possibilities are endless and we encourage you to be creative!  
Please note the following requests:

Kindergarten: Collections should be mounted (100 stickers on a board, 100 beads on a necklace, 100 nails in wood, 100 buttons on a shirt etc.)  The objects should be in groups of 5 or 10, so that we can practice counting.  (Ex. 10 red stickers, 10 green stickers etc) 

We look forward to a great day!  “A hundred thanks” for your cooperation and continued support!  
Sincerely,

Miss Wu & Mrs. Dos Santos
